
  

           

Report of the Food Distribution Camp  

 

 

Activity 

‘AHAR- A FOOD DISTRIBUTION CAMP’, 2023 a philanthropic 

Activity organized by the department of Mathematics & Asutosh 

College Students’ Union in collaboration with the Internal Quality 

Assurance Cell (IQAC)  

 

Date: 15th September, 2023. 

 

Venue: Rajeshwar Dasgupta Road, Bhowanipore, Kolkata, West Bengal 

700025. 
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An account of the activity 

The Department of Mathematics & Asutosh College Students’ Union in collaboration with the 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), Asutosh College organized a food distribution camp on 

15th September, 2023 to distribute food among the street children. The poster for the event is 

attached above in this report.  

The students and the teachers of the department of Mathematics of Asutosh College visited the 

nearby slum area in the proximity of the college on 13.09.2023 and 14.9.2023 near the 

Rajeshwar Dasgupta Road, Bhawanipore, Kolkata-700025 to look for poor and needy street 

children and distributed food coupons among them. There were total 52 children to whom food 

coupons were distributed. They were instructed to gather behind the college main building in the 

Rajeshwar Dasgupta Road on 15.09.2023 with the food coupons. On 15.09.2023, from 11:00 

AM to 1:30 PM the food packets containing fried rice and chilli chicken were distributed to the 

children.  The children were very happy to receive the food packets. Earlier, the students and the 

faculty members of the departments collected funds to arrange for this event of food distribution. 

All the activities were done by the Department of Mathematics & Asutosh College Students’ 

Union in collaboration with the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of the college. All the 

students and teachers of the department are really happy to have been able to contribute to the 

society in whatever small way they could. They are happy to see the little smiling faces of the 

street children. Few pictures of the event is attached below. In future, the department is 

committed to serve the society with all the resources it has. 

 



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  

 


